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All industry should be held to the highest environmental, ethical and humanitarian standards. 
Farming is no different. We all know animals feel pain and form families. Let’s respect that and 
look after them the best that we can. Farming animals deserve our protection. Please let’s show 
the world that Australia can practice animal farming to the highest standards and dignity. We are 
people that can be the best in the world and treat all animals with compassion. 


